
QUESTION NO 10 By Councillor Young for answer by 
the Convener of the Transport 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 22 August 2019 

Question Can the Convener guarantee that bookings will no longer be 

taken for cruise liner visits at Hawes Pier in Queensferry for 

future periods covering the Ferry Fair? 

Answer 


